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Health Care Committee Meeting Summary                                                                                                                                                                   Thursday, May 9, 2019  
1. MAIS medication error notations update: OPRA and OACB are having on-going discussions with DODD about the memo indicating that all med errors need to be entered into MAIS. It is our position that the rule/law does not require this and therefore we will not be supporting this as policy. Discussed how med errors are captured in UI/MUI systems and if that information could be submitted to DODD for data entry on their end. The PPI is not always the person who made the error – it might be the person who discovered the error. Other issues include the fact that electronic MARS do time out. The med may have been passed, but the passer did not get to data entry before the system timed out. Sometimes electronic systems go down. Again, meds may have been passed but not documented in time, making it appear to be an error. Pharmacy deliveries are sometimes late. This is no fault of the staff who might be named as the person who made the error. There was no support for changing how providers report this information. Lisanne will submit med error rate for purpose of extrapolation for statewide estimates. There was tepid support for submitting some type of annual report to DODD about actual errors. Question: Does the Board of Nursing ever inquire about this or ask to see reports?
2. Surveys and QARN Reviews: Survey nurses are being encouraged to check MAIS entries. Some agencies do not have nurses on staff or access to the system. There were concerns raised about QA RN’s expressing concerns about data not making it into the system when the provider had no way of entering data to begin with.
3. Nursing in the field – med pass and monitoring challenges: General discussion
4. Other: It’s time to revisit the waiver nursing rule. Hardly anyone is using it. It’s cumbersome and not worth the time for the reimbursement. Epidiolex is the FDA approved CBD. It is still illegal federally and you cannot administer if you are receiving federal funding. OPRA, OACB, ODM and DODD are working on PASARR issues. Specifically, the number of people with DD living in nursing homes.
5. Next meeting: July 11. We will invite Robin Amicon from Vorys to join us for the MAIS discussion.
